
8/31/2016 

The Public Hearing for the 

Sabine County Hospital District 

scheduled for Thursday 

September 1, 2016 has been 

rescheduled for Thursday 

September 8, 2016 and 

Wednesday September 14, 

2016 at 12pm. 

 
Thanks 

Diane Powell 

Administrator 

Sabine County Hospital District 


